Thanks To You
From KOMO

Dear Mr. Dabelstein:

Thank you for your letter reporting reception of KOMO,
Your log of our programming is correct and we are pleased
to send you this card as verification of your report of
Oct. 15, 1972 at 5:30 AM CDT. We operate on 50 KW power
and our trznsmitter location is Vashon Island in Puget
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